



**CITY OF MOLALLA
BEAUTIFICATION & CULTURE CPC SPECIAL MEETING
AGENDA**

Molalla City Hall 117 N Molalla Ave. Molalla, OR 97038
Thursday, October 2, 2025 | 3:00 PM

NOTICE: Beautification & Culture CPC will hold this meeting in-person and through video Live-Streaming on the City's Facebook Page and YouTube Channel. Written comments may be delivered to City Hall or emailed to recorder@cityofmolalla.com. Submissions must be received by 12:00 p.m. the day of the meeting.

[This institution is an equal opportunity employer.](#)

- 1. ROLL CALL**
- 2. CONSENT AGENDA**
- 3. GENERAL**
 - a. Downtown Tree Lighting Funding
- 4. STAFF COMMUNICATION**
- 5. ADJOURN**



**CITY OF MOLALLA
BEAUTIFICATION & CULTURE COMMITTEE
MEETING AGENDA**

**Meeting Location: Molalla City Hall
117 N Molalla Avenue
Thursday, October 2, 2025 | 3:00pm**

- **CALL TO ORDER & WELCOME**
- **ROLL CALL**
- **NEW BUSINESS**
 - **Downtown Tree Lighting Funding**
 - **Example of Staff Report to City Council attached**
- **ADJOURN**



CITY OF MOLALLA

117 N. Molalla Avenue
PO Box 248
Molalla, OR 97038

Staff Report

Agenda Category:

Agenda Date: October 8, 2025

From: Dan Huff City Manager

SUBJECT: Beautification and Culture funding request

FISCAL IMPACT: \$1,895.00 (plus)

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMEND MOTION: Approve the request and identify the funding source.

BACKGROUND:

Previously, the Beautification and Culture Committee requested funding from the City Council to help off-set costs for lighting the trees on Molalla Avenue. Council chose to help fund this highly popular project. Approximately one-year later the tree lights have experienced a few damaging issues and the Committee is again asking for Council assistance with the downtown tree lighting project.

Based on my assessment, Council has three choices:

1. Approve the funding request and identify Council Special Projects as the funding source. Currently, this fund has \$3,760.00.
2. The other option is to identify the Native American Art Walk Fund that has \$2,667.96 remaining.
3. The final option would be not funding the project.

The Committee's specific request is attached to this Staff Report.